Thank You /70

The family of the late Stewart Beckingham
would like to thank the people of Norman Wells for
their kindness and generosity to our family following
Stewie's death. The staff at the Nursing Station,

Tim Melynk, Nicky Richards, the Royal Canadian Legion,
and the many friends who shared your stories,

you are all remarkable, generous people.

A Celebration of Life service was held on Tuesday,
November 27,2018, at St. Mary’s Anglican Church,
Dalhousie. The small church was filled to capacity!

A reception followed at the local Lions Hall where
cookies, of course, were served. Stewie was a member
of our family but you made him a member of yours.
Thank you so much. Best wishes to you all
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